Date: Wed, 23 Aug 2023 12:35:40 +0530

From: "Director Computer Centre" <director_cc@pu.ac.in>

To: anugupta@pu.ac.in, balramsooden@pu.ac.in,

ccoffice@pu.ac.in, rakheja@pu.ac.in

Subject: Reg. Maintainence of Computers/printers etc.

Dear Sir/Madam

The Computer Centre frequently gets requests from many departments regarding repair of computers, printers etc. This is to inform all that the repair work of Desktops/Laptops, Installation of Software, Installation/ Repair of Printers, Scanners, and other peripherals is not in the purview of Dr. A. P. J. Abdul Kalam Computer Centre. It is recommended to please get it repaired/ installed from the OEM/ supplier, or from the local market.

Best Wishes

Director,

Dr. APJ Abdul Kalam Computer Centre,

Panjab University, Chandigarh Telephone: +91 172 253 4077 E-mail: director_cc@pu.ac.in

Website: http://cc.puchd.ac.in

annieto